SIDE LETTER
BETWEEN
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT
AND
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS FACULTY ASSOCIATION

Agreement between the Chabot-Las Positas Faculty Association (“Association”) and
the Chabot-Las Positas Community College District (“District”) regarding their
mutual commitment to negotiate regarding matters related to faculty office privacy
during the next round of contract negotiations for a successor contract
(anticipated to be in or around 2015).

Pursuant to this Agreement, the parties hereby agree that faculty office privacy
shall be a subject of negotiations in the next round of contract negotiations, which will be
for the successor to the current contract. '

This Agreement does not bind either party to agree to any specific proposal(s) on
this or any other issue, or to agree to the negotiability of any issue or proposal, or to what
may or may not be the parties” past practice on any issue.

The parties may, through mutual agreement, agree to not negotiate regarding this
topic, or to negotiate regarding this topic at a different time, or in a different order with
respect to other mandatory subjects of bargaining, for these upcoming successor contract
negotiations.

For the District: For the Association

7:\Documents\4900-Chabot\Free Speech Article\d902 - Proposed Side Letter for faculty office privacy negotiations
4 30 13.rtf



